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Dear Friend, 

As per our yesterday official information, we aim to keep you posted about possible consequences on 

business generated by Novel Corona Virus outbreak. 

 

China's central government has made an announcement concerning measures designed to combat the 

spread of the Coronavirus, which has already been identified across many Chinese cities.  

The key points are as follows: 

-The Chinese Lunar New Year Holiday will be extended.  

The nationwide period had been extended to February 2; previously, it was set to end January 30. 

-Local governments can, however, extending the delay.   

 

Guangdong Province announced that it would delay the resumption of work to after February 9. 

 

Based on the above Homa Board decided to implement the following new calendar: 

1). We will resume manufacturing operation from February 10.  

2). International Business Centre will be operative from February 3. 

Our team will operate in "home-office mode". 

 

This decision is taken following local government regulation and even more important to avoid unnecessary 

stress to our employees and their families. 

 

At the moment, we are not able to deliver valuable information about shipping activities.  

It will be our duty to provide precise information as soon as possible. 

 

As per corporate culture and tradition, our goal even in such a complicated situation is to be able to give you 

the best possible service. 

 

In case of relevant changes, a new Official Bulletin will be promptly released. 

Please consider that even if our commercial people still "technically in vacation" the international business 

team is at your disposal. 

 

Homa Appliances Co., Ltd. 


